

FA-IV worksheet 2013-14

class - V

subject - eNGLISH

I. Read the following passage carefully.

To be healthy is a blessing. People pay little attention to health unless they fall ill. This is because they are careless about their health. The most important way to have good health is to have balanced nutritious diet. Our diet should include, vegetables, fruits and vitamins. Fried food, sugary stuff and over eating should be avoided. We must take regular exercise as it improves blood circulation and makes a person efficient. Walking is another way of keeping good health. It costs nothing and gives everything that is useful for our health. Cleanliness should be observed. The garbage which is sometimes thrown outside the houses causes disease which shorten our lives. So enjoy the book of life.

Based on the reading of the above passage, complete the following sentences -

A. 1. People pay attention to health only _____

2. The most important requirement for keeping good health _____

3. Our diet should include _____

4. We should avoid _____

5. We must take regular exercise because _____

B. Find words which mean the opposite of -

1. Curse - _____

2. Exclude - _____

II. Read the following poem carefully.

Clowns are special people
Who live in a magic place
Their home is in the circus
From town to town they race.
 Their clothes are bright and colourful
 Their feet are really big
 And when someone steps on their toes
 They dance a jerky jig.
They paint their faces red and white.
And look so very funny
To see them in the circus
First, you have to pay your money.
 They run around and trip and fall
 Or drive a little car
 And everybody's happy
 Because it's fun wherever they are.
They love to see the boys and girls
Who all enjoy the fun
For clowns are special people
And they love everyone !

On the basis of the poem, Fill in the blanks-

Clowns are _____ people who live in _____
called circus. They love to see children because they love everyone. They
wear _____ clothes. They paint
their faces _____. They look very
_____. To see them in the circus we
have to _____. They make everyone feel
happy with their tricks.

III. Write a paragraph on 'A strange dream that you have seen' use the hints given in the box.

slept --- night --- dream --- strange --- creature --- body of lion and face of
woman --- running after --- to eat --- shivering with fear --- caught ---
started shaking --- opening eyes --- saw mother --- had a sigh of relief.

IV. Look at the picture given below and write “How did you enjoy and what all you did when you went to a village?”



V. Fill in the blanks with correct degree of adjectives -

3. The Principal left her office _____ hour ago.
4. I have _____ aunt living in Udaipur. She is _____ artist.
5. _____ poems written by Tagore are just beautiful.
6. He lost _____ right eye in the war.
7. What _____ idea !
8. There is _____ fly in _____ tea.
9. _____ Kashmir mail is late by _____ hour.
10. She spoke in _____ loud voice.

VII. Add Prefix to the words given in bracket and fill in the blanks:-

1. I am _____ of the theft taken place in the neighbourhood.
(aware)
2. The joints of skill are _____. (movable)
3. My answers were _____ so it was given wrong. (accurate)
4. During rainy season we get _____ water from the taps. (pure)
5. The man was _____ so he was removed from the job.
(efficient)
6. _____ people never succeed in life. (honest)
7. The plates were all _____ so I had to clean them. (clean)
8. Some children are _____ in their childhood. (obedient)
9. I _____ my scarf so I bought a new one. (place)
10. The man was _____ to his servant. (polite)

VIII. Read the following passage carefully -

Read this passage about the clothes we wear.

We wear clothes to look decent and smart. Clothes also protect us from heat, wind, rain, cold and insect bites. The kind of clothes we wear depend upon the climate in which we live. The part of the world or country where we come from influences the way we dress up. Also, our dress depends upon the occasion. Children in schools and some people doing a special job like policemen, postmen and pilots wear a special dress called the uniform.

Our clothes should allow free flow of air. They should be comfortable and allow free movement of limbs. When the weather is wet and rainy, we wear waterproof clothes and gumboots. In hot weather it is best to wear cotton clothes which absorb sweat and keep us cool. People living in very cold places wear woollen clothes to keep themselves warm. In hot, dry, deserts people wear long robes and scarves to protect them from the heat of the sun.



Answer the following questions -

1. Why do we wear clothes?

2. What is a uniform?

3. What kind of clothes do we wear in wet climate?

4. Why do we wear cotton clothes in hot weather ?
